
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Jan Plecash 
Registrar's Office 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Jan: 

March 18, 1981 

Many thanks for your letter of March 13, 1981. don't know what has 
happened to your previous records in this office but they are no where to be 
found. You are quite correct in your understanding about sessional employees 
and the form letters would never have been sent to you if we had realized this 
was your previous status. 

I _have placed your name in the address file and you should receive al I 
information sent out from this office from now on. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


